From: Murtishaw, Scott
Sent: 5/21/2010 10:25:42 AM

To: Dhaval Dagli (Dhaval. Dagli@sce.com); Bud Beebe (bbeebe@smud.org); Allen,
Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAce); Blattner, William
(WBIlattner@semprautilities.com); Norman Pedersen (npedersen@hanmor.com);
Scott Tomashefsky (scott.tomashefsky@ncpa.com); LeiLani Johnson-Kowal
(Ieilani.johnson@ladwp.com)

Cec:
Bcec:
Subject: WCI RECs and GHG accounting announcement

Hi
everyone,

| wanted to be sure
that all of you were aware of the recent recommendation from the WCI Partners on
RECs and GHG accounting.

hito://www westernclimateinitiative .ora/news-and-updates/109-treatment-of-renewable-energy-credits-in-
the-wci-cap-and-trade-program

Scott Murtishaw

Senior Analyst, Climate
Change

Energy Division, California
PUC

415-703-5863

SB GT&S 0020683
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